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Communications 

Seeking foster parents in Iqaluit, Kinngait and 
Kimmirut 

Start Date:  June 29, 2023 
End Date: July 30, 2023 
Iqaluit, Kinngait and Kimmirut, Nunavut 75 sec 

The Department of Family Services is looking for individuals or families who are 
interested in becoming foster parents in Iqaluit, Kinngait and Kimmirut open to accepting 
short-term, long-term and emergency placements.   

If you are able to provide a safe, supportive and loving environment for children until 
they can be reunited with their family, we encourage you to consider this meaningful 
opportunity.  

To apply you must:  

• Complete all the forms in the application package. 
• Provide three community references. 
• Submit a Criminal Record Check and Vulnerable Sector Check for all adults in 

the applying household over the age of 19.  

If you meet these requirements and are ready to make a positive impact in a child’s life, 
we invite you to get in touch with Amanda Davis at the Family Services Office at 
ADavis@gov.nu.ca or 867-975-5304. 

### 

Media Contact:  

Sara Tufts 
A/Director Policy and Planning 
Department of Family Services 
867-975-5214 
stuftsfs@gov.nu.ca 
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